



Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

I hope your term has started well. We are blessed to have the kids back with us this
term and looking forward to more fun and learning for the rest of the year. 
I spent some time reflecting on our school improvement journey so far. More
correctly I reflected on the ideals in schools. The ideal I reflect upon is the ideal
learning environment for students. 
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November 7
Recreation Day
(Public Holiday)

November 8 - 18 
TASC Exams

November 28 -
December 5 

Fraser Island Trip

November 21 - 25 
Secondary Exams

December 8 
Secondary Fun Day

December 12 
Primary Picnic

December 13 
Last day of Term 4

December 13 
Presentation Evening

December 8 
Year 12 Leavers Dinner

November 4 
Fundraiser

Free dress day

When school and home are working together to support students in their learning
and wellbeing, the students will flourish.

North West Christian School endeavours to nurture students each and every day.
This allows students to be in the ideal learning environment understanding that
they are being supported in their learning at home. With all sectors working
together between school and home it builds students with worthy characters and
useful members of society that achieve to their full potential.
We look forward to continuing working with our families at NWCS and we
endeavour to learn how we can better support you and your family in your learning
journey. 

If you have any needs or barriers that are limiting you or your child’s potential to
working with the school, please email me: principal@northwest.tas.edu.au

God bless, 

Brayden Morton

mailto:principal@northwest.tas.edu.au


BIBLE CRUMBS  |  PR. DAVE

We are in the middle of WOSE (Week of Spiritual Emphasis)! Basically, everyday we are
having chapel at school and we’re having a blast. We have a guest speaker all the way from
Newcastle, but she is a Tasmanian. Her name is Taylah.  She has been telling stories from
the Bible about Jacob. 

Every day the kids are playing games, singing songs, and listening as Taylah shares how
God has been a blessing in her life while telling us the Bible stories in Jacob. The theme of
the week is “Keepin’ it Real”. The REAL being an acronym that stands for Relationships,
Environment, Attitude and Life.

She has been encouraging our children to know that God is always with us even when it
doesn’t feel like He is there, that trust comes through action and not just by our words. 

It is such a privilege and joy to journey through moments like these with our students. It is
moments like these that I see that, education at NWCS is not just the core subjects of
school curriculum but the school of life. It gives me a lot of happiness to spend time with
the students, discuss life and encourage them to make important decisions.

If you have an opportunity, come join us for a time of worship. Experience the fun in singing
and hearing inspiring stories from the Bible, and Taylah’s stories.  Or quiz the kids about
what they learned from WOSE every day. 

“Worship the LORD with gladness; come before him with joyful songs. Know that the LORD is God. It is He who
made us, and we are His ; we are His people..” Psalms 100:1a






ANOUNCEMENTS

RE-ENROLMENTS
Thank you to all those who have already returned their re-
enrolment applications. Please aim to have these papers
handed in to the office as soon as possible as it assists us
with our administration for next year.
If you would like another copy, please contact the office. 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY
Please note there will be no school on Monday (the 7th
of November) due to Recreation Day. 

ABSENCES
Friendly reminder to please contact the office if
your child/ren will not be attending school as early
as possible and give reason for our records. It is
also important that we know if alternative/different
travel arrangements have been made for students
(eg. getting picked up, leaving early, arriving late,
etc.) 

COVID
While it is no longer mandatory to stay at home if you test positive, we recommend that keep your child at home if
they are unwell. We also ask that you please take into account recommendations from www.coronavirus.tas.gov.au



PRIMARY NEWS

North West Christian School – owned and operated by Seventh-day Adventist Schools (Tasmania) Ltd
 

Hats
This term, students need to wear a navy brimmed hat
at Recess, Lunch and when participating in PE/Sport.
By now all students should have a hat to wear. If
needed, hats can be purchased from Kmart. Please
label the hat clearly with your child’s name. 

AWARDS

Congratulations to the following students!



Term 4, Week 2 
Kindy/Prep 
Alexa Jones & Kenzie Davidson 
Yr 1 & 2 
Solillaphi Ackland, Maya Kofeloa & Morné
Van de Merwe
Yr 3 & 4 
Luther Leo, Tekim Margetts & Chilee
Margetts
Yr. 5 & 6
Jessie Davidson &Mis Grey 

Term 4, Week 2 
Kindy/Prep 
Piper Hinds, Mia Campbell, Joshua
Goldsmith & Kenzie Davidson
Yr 1 & 2 
Bentley Hinds, Jonty Van de Merwe & Mia
Campbell 
Yr 3 & 4 
Eomer Cayao, Alaska Scheermeijjer & 
April Sykes
Yr. 5 & 6
Chrissy Walker, Hannah Beaty, Lincon
Clark & Dason Caperida

Hi Parents, welcome to Term 4! Please take note of the following: 

Water Bottles
Please remind your child to pack their water bottle
into their bag each day to ensure they stay hydrated.

WOSE (Week of Spiritual Emphasis)
The theme this week is: Keepin’ It Real. Each morning
Taylah is sharing stories with the Primary students  on
'How Amazing God Is'. 

ReThink Waste Incursion 
Last Friday students learnt about the importance of
recycling with Sommer and Cheryl from Cradle Coast
Waste Services. It was a hands-on experience and I
recommend you take the time to ask your child about
the incursion and what they learnt. 


